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OGRA RELATED NEWS 
Upper limit of premium raised to $15/barrel 

  ISLAMABAD: The government has allowed Oil Marketing Companies 
(OMCs) to recover Rs10 per litre on High-Speed Diesel (HSD) for the 
next two months (November-December 2022) by increasing the upper 
limit of premium to $15 per barrel. 
 

 https://epaper.brecorder.com/2022/11/08/12-page/946979-news.html  

 
Govt warned over petrol, diesel shortage in Pakistan 

  ISLAMABAD: Due to limited imports and finite local availability, Oil 
Companies Advisory Council (OCAC) on Monday warned the federal 
government about the possible shortage of petrol and High Speed 
Diesel (HSD) in the coming days. 
 

 https://www.pakistantoday.com.pk/2022/11/07/govt-warned-over-petrol-diesel-
shortage-in-pakistan/  
 

 

 
 

https://e.dunya.com.pk/detail.php?date=2022-11-08&edition=ISL&id=6457710_36692456  

 
 

 

 


